
ANNOUNCING 
Visiting Faculty  
Fellowship Program
at UMBC’s Dresher Center 
for the Humanities
We invite applications from scholars  
pursuing humanities research who are 
committed to diversity and the advancement 
of groups historically underrepresented  
in the professoriate.

The Inclusion Imperative is made possible by a grant 
from The Andrew W. Mellon Foundation.



Dresher Center for the Humanities 
University of Maryland, Baltimore County 
1000 Hilltop Circle
Baltimore, MD 21250

Visiting Faculty Fellowship Program
Applications are welcome from full-time faculty pursuing  
humanities research at colleges and universities in Maryland, 
Delaware, Pennsylvania, Virginia, West Virginia, and the  
District of Columbia. 
Faculty from all ranks, including tenured, tenure-track, and 
non-tenured, may apply. Fellows will be in residence in the 
Dresher Center for the Humanities at UMBC for either one  
semester or one academic year in 2019–2020. 
Benefits include a stipend for salary support and a grant for 
research expenses, as well as opportunities to participate in  
the Dresher Center’s works-in-progress talks, public events,  
and other programs with UMBC faculty and other fellows. 
APPLICATIONS ARE DUE BY JANUARY 15, 2019
For more information and to apply: dreshercenter.umbc.edu
Questions? Contact dreshercenter@umbc.edu 


